
Killenaule / Moyglass Parish  Saturday / 2nd / 3rd September 2017 

 

Sat 2nd Sept at 7.00pm:  Patrick Croke & Richard Croke, East Noan, Ballinure. 

    Reader: Tommy Kerwick. 
 

Sun 3rd Sept at 11am:  Liam Swan, Goatstown, Dublin. 

    Reader: Breda Maher. 
 

Sat 9th Sept at 7.00pm:  Michael Gilmartin - 1st Anniversary. 

    Reader: Breda Farrell. 
 

Sun 10th Sept at 11am:  Josie & Dick O’ Connell, Derricknew. 

    Margaret & Kathleen Kelly, Main Street. 

    Timothy, Philomena & Marian O Connor, Main Street. 

    Reader: Elaine Harrington. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Morning Mass:   Mon, Tues, Wed, Thurs. & Fri at 10:30am     

    Parish Rosary after Mass each Morning /  Legion of Mary Tues 7.30pm /  

    Exposition of Blessed Sacrament on Wednesdays from 11am-6pm  

 
 

Sincere Thanks:     

Offertory :   Killenaule: €698.00   Moyglass: €315.00 

Summer Collection:  Killenaule: €    Moyglass: €10.00 

 

Killenaule / Moyglass Parish Autumn Clergy Collection taken up at Masses this weekend 2nd / 3rd Sept. 

 

 

St. Joseph the Worker Church - Moyglass   
 

 

Sat 2nd Sept at 8pm:  Mary & Michael Smyth, Coolbawn 

    Molly Cleary, Folkstown, Ballinure. 

    Reader: Cathriona Quirke / Eucharistic Minister: Jim O’ Meara. 
 

 

Sun 3rd Sept at 10am:  Reader: Barry O’ Reilly / Eucharistic Minster: Bridget Sheehan. 
 

 

Sat 9th Sept at 8pm:  Jim & Nan O’ Meara, Moyglass. 

    Reader: Anne Lacy / Eucharistic Minister: Ann O’ Dea 
 

 

Sun 10th Sept at 10am:  Reader: Richard Quirke  / Eucharistic Minister: Jim O’ Meara 
 

 
 

Masses for the coming week:  Tuesday to Thursday at 9.30am. 

    Adoration on Thurs at usual times.   All Welcome  

Fr. Jimmy 086-8184787 email:jimmyodonnell14@gmail.com    Fr. Danny 086 - 2402482 

www.killenaule.net  email:killenauleweb@gmail.com Facebook page: killenaulenet 

Pray for     Mary Tobin, Main Street - RIP 
    Thomas Lawrence, Kilkennybeg - RIP 
    Jim Houlihan, Glengoole - RIP 
    Biddy Mc Grath, Cashel - RIP 
    Billy Dorney, Cloneen / Killenaule - RIP 
    John Percy, Templemore - RIP 

Any photos or articles for this year’s Parish Journal to 
be submitted to Sean Watts. 

Fab Fitness Nutrition and Well-being Classes 
Return to St. Mary’s Hall, Killenaule, every Monday and 
Friday Morning at 9.30am from 4th September. 
These are HIIT (High Intensity Interval Training) don’t be 
put off by the name, as exercises can be adapted to suit 
your needs, from beginner to elite.   
Contact Biddy O’ Dwyer N.C.E.F.  Fitness Instructor on              
087-6410352 or PM on Facebook to book your place as 
places are limited.   

Grandparents National Annual Pilgrimage 
On Sunday 10th September 2017, at Knock Shrine at 
2.30pm.  Everybody welcome to honour and thank                 
Grandparents alive and dead for all they have done for us 
down through the ages.  Chief Celebrant Archbishop 
Eamon Martin - Ballina School Choir - Dana Sings                
‘Our Lady of Knock’. 

Pat O’ Connor (Mouse) 
Will be travelling to Kenya on January 31st 2018 with “The 
Ray of Sunshine Foundation Ltd.”  He will be holding   
Fundraising events in the coming months.  All support for 
these Upcoming events will be greatly appreciated.     
 

Coffee Morning / Cake Sale / Bring a Brac / Raffle will be 
held on Sunday 17th September in St. Mary’s Hall after 
11am Mass. 

Donation of Flowers for September to  
Kathleen Cormack, Maura Blackmore & Mary Sirr 

Get Fit for Adults 
Starting on Thursday 7th Sept at 11.15am in St. Mary’s Hall.  
Contact John Cooke on 085-1912862 

August Hall Draw Results 
1st Prize:  Gus Smyth, Fethard. 
2nd Prize: Hugo Browne, Woodhouse. 
3rd Prize: Mary Murphy, Coolmore. 
4th Prize: Ann Kennedy. 
5th Prize: Catherine & Liam Melierick, St. Johnstown. 

Killenaule Active Retirement - Monthly Meeting in             
St. Mary’s Hall on Thursday 7th Sept at 2pm. 

World Meeting of Families - Cashel & Emly 
Visit of WMOF Icon to Cashel & Emly - 8th to 18th Sept 2017.  
This specially commissioned WMOF 2018 icon of the Holy  
Family was at the National Launch in Knock.  The icon will then 
travel to all dioceses in the country.  Since the icon is large and 
requires a transport team, it is recommended that it visit three 
locations in each diocese.  Therefore, the icon will visit the 
Archdiocese in accord with the following schedule: 
 

8th - 11th Sept    Holycross Abbey to coincide with the 
    Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Help. 
12th - 14th Sept      Emly beginning with the Feast of St Ailbe  
15th - 18th Sept   Newport. 
 

1. Download the WMOF Official Hymn, ‘A Joy for all the 
Earth’ (composed by Ephrem Feely) for Parish Choirs. 

2. Obtain details of the Volunteer Now programme so as 
to encourage parishioners to help out with the              
preparations for WMOF 2018. 

3. Register for the WMOF Newsletter  
4. Book tickets for Aug 22nd - 26th 2018 in Dublin 

September is World Alzheimer’s Month 
Call 1890 980 847 to book your FREE place or register online 
at Homestead.ie  - Tipperary Home Instead Senior Care, 71 
Liberty Square, Thurles, Co. Tipperary.  Tuesday 19/09/2017, 
11am - 1pm, Tues 19/09/2017, 7.00 - 9.00pm, Thursday 
21/09/17, 11am - 1pm. 

Short but Sweet 
The question I hate the most: “How many children do you 
have?”  When I first meet people, and they ask what do you do, 
and do you have children, it gets complicated.  For many years I 
would only talk of the living children.  As I grew strong enough I 
was able to own who I was, and would say I have given birth to 
4 children, two with feet on the earth, 2 with wings. 

Back to School 
Our Father in heaven, We’re nearing another changing of  
seasons.  Summer is winding down, and a new school year is 
beginning - just like it did before.  Through this predictable 
repetition in our calendar and your creation, we see your          
faithfulness.  Help us to look at the sunrise and remember that 
You always keep Your promises.  As we approach another     
transition sending our children back to school, conflicting   
emotions wrestle within us.  New fears jostle with new hopes.  
We’re happy to send out children back to the classroom, and 
sad to see them go.  We delight in their excitement and worry 
with them over the unknown.  Calm our hearts, Lord, and give 
us peace.  Amen 

St. Mary’s NS 
Summer Works Scheme  
Is now almost complete and we hope that our new                      
Upgraded Heating System will be a great success.  It was a 
very big job and EHS worked very hard to ensure tight time 
lines were met.  St. Mary’s Central NS is on Twitter - follow 
our daily happenings on @killenaulens 


